
 

Happy Eid ul Adha! 

We will be learning about Eid ul Adha and are planning to 

celebrate EID with the children on  

Wednesday 11th June 2025. 

 

To learn more and to celebrate we will be: 

• Eating sweet treats 

• Making decorations 

• Reading stories about EID 

• Designing our hands with Henna (with permission from you) 

Please talk to your key person about allergies so that we can 

prepare for all children to celebrate. 

 


